
 

Boy Scout Troop 282 
Chartered by Mary Queen of the Holy Rosary       

 
Troop 282 Activities 

 
On February 12 was Scout Sunday at MQHR 
church. Boy Scouts, Girl Scouts, Cub Scouts, and 
American Heritage scouts all attended and where 
allowed proceed in at the start of the mass.  
 

 
From top left down Nate and Ryan Carpenter, Jacob Roberts, 

Daniel Balko, Trevor Mott, and Jeremy Terhune. 
 
The scouts attended a campout at Stonehedge 
Farm and had lots of fun preparing food and 
engaging in activities. 
 

 
From left to right Asa Thomas, Jeremy Terhune, Isaac 
Downs, Trevor Mott, Alex Klement, and Daniel Balko. 

Tents at Stonehedge farm. 
 
Scouts visited Perfect North Ski Slopes and 
worked on their skiing skills while also having a 
good time. Later Scouts went tubing down the side 
of hill located next to the ski slopes. 
 

 
Scouts with their inner tubes 

 
Popcorn Still Available 

Popcorn is still available for purchase. If 
interested, please contact Paul Vogel at 
spock1156@yahoo.com. 
 

Troop 282 Upcoming Events 
Annual Summer Camp 
Flag Retirement ceremony 
Caving 
Yorktown 
White Water Rafting 

 
See more about Troop 282 on www.t282.org 
 
If you are interested in Boy Scouts of America, either as 
a Boy Scout who is 11 or completed 5 grade, or adult 
leader, please contact Scoutmaster John Rotramel (859)-
223-4235 or Troop 282 Committee Chair, John Tomecek 
at (859)-296-5803. 
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